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Prelude 

Gathering Song  HWB #6 Here in this place 

Welcome 
Invitation to Worship  based on Psalm 133  

     Let us come together with humility. 

     It is a good thing when all of God’s people 

humbly live together in unity. 

     Though we may be tempted to use harsh words,  

let us come together with gentleness. 

     We recognize the importance of understanding each other 

and being gentle in spirit. 

     Though we may want everything to happen quickly,  

let us come together with patience. 

     How good a thing it is when we as God’s children   

understand the importance of patience. 
     Though the world around often encourages hate,  

let us come together in love. 

     Let us continue to encourage each other and be messengers 

of love to each other and in our world. 

     As we practise humility, gentleness, patience, love and unity 

     ALL: Let us worship God who has called us together,  

who understands us with immense patience,  

who loves unconditionally and holds us together in unity. 
Prayer 

Praise Songs  VT #125 Shout to the Lord  
           SJ #14 Lord Jesus, you shall be my song  

Blessing of the Offering  

 

 

 

 

Announcements, Opportunities, Sharing 

Prayer  

Song  HWB #366 God of grace and God of glory  

Scripture Readings  Daniel 3:1-18 

            Acts 28:23-31      Doug D. 

Sermon  Honest conversation on Courage         Zach Stefaniuk 

Response Song  VT #159 Here on Christ the Rock I Will Stand 
Benediction 

Sending Song  VT #828 There’s a Wild Hope in the Wind 

Postlude  

 
 

Next Sunday July 6:  NO potluck 

Our worship service will be led by the Camp Elim staff 
  

 Pray for: 

• our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns 

and their caregivers 

• those grieving the loss of loved ones and those 

struggling with transition of some kind 

• those with sudden health issues 

• our Leadership Team / Executive 

• Swift Current Ministerial:  First United Church  

• Mennonite Church Sask Praying for each 
other:  With prayers of gratitude, Herschel 
Ebenfeld Mennonite thanks God and all the 
people who filled our church to celebrate 100 
years!  Our prayer is that we can take the many 
words of thanksgiving and appreciation into our 
everyday living in our community and beyond.  

• Ukraine / Russia 

• a just peace in the Middle East 

• MCC at work around the world in the name of 

Christ 

 
Pastor Zach’s Summer Schedule 

MC Canada Conference/Assembly in Kitchener 

(June 30-July 6) 

Bible leading at Camp Elim (July 7-11 & 

August 5-8) 
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SUMMER MEAL PROGRAM - Zion will be participating for a 

third year in the meal program which provides a meal to families 

who participate in programming at Early Years Family Resource 

Centre. We don’t need money for meal ingredients because there 

was enough left from your generous donations last year. However, 

we do need muffins to go with the meals. Donations of homemade 

or purchased muffins would be appreciated. We need at least 15 

dozen. Please avoid nuts and coconut. If purchasing, please try to 

find normal sized muffins, somewhere between jumbo and 2-bite 

size. Muffins can be left in the Zion freezer anytime before July 

10. Many thanks, Bart (773-1074, with any questions). 

 

 

 


